
Safeguarding 

A word from our safeguarding consultants: 

Coronavirus - careful what we say! 

 

I think that whilst it is important not to 

understate that Coronavirus is a serious issue, I 

think it is important that we don't frighten 

children, especially the younger ones. 

Dear parents, 

I would like to share with you the practices we have in place at Dropmore School.  Many of these are part of our everyday high level of care and part of our heath 

lessons and assemblies with the children.  

I receive daily updates from Public Health England and the Department of Education and will continue to share these with you when new guidance is issued. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or wish to discuss any matters further. 

Kind Regards, Mrs Streete 

We follow  

Public Health England’s  

advice 

We teach the children  

good hygiene practices 

Assemblies 

PSHE 

Personal, Social, 

Health and Economic 

Education 

We are mindful of the children’s 

emotional health. 

 

Our health and hygiene practices are taught as 

long-term life skills which are of benefit to all.  

We are very careful not to frighten  

or worry the children. 

Please wash your 

hands when entering 

our school 

How Parents can help 

Read and discuss the ‘Coronavirus slides for kids’ 

with your child. 

 


